
ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 22nd April 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you all had a great Easter break. This week has flown by and we are about to bid farewell to the senior 

students who go off on Study Leave with SQA exams starting next week. This week’s Newsletter focuses on shar-

ing some key pieces of information—I’ll aim for photos and artwork next week! Have a great weekend. 

Le durachdan,   Susan Galloway 

 

Students in S4-6 start Study Leave at the end of the 

day today and (apart from our Leavers) return to 

school on Monday 30 May when they will start their 

new timetables. The following are reminders about 

the Study Leave/Exam period. Students should: 

 Check that they have their individual timeta-

ble. 

 Arrive at the hall 10 minutes prior to the start 

of the exam. 

 Only take permitted items into the Hall. 

 Wear school uniform: exam days are school 

days. 

 Follow the instructions of the SQA invigilators 

 Revise thoroughly, contact teachers if there 

are any problems and simply do their absolute 

best! 

KEY DATES 

2 May May Day Holiday 

5 May INSET day 

16 May P7 Transition Week 

23 May S3 Week of Work (details still to be shared) 

30 May Start of new timetable 

 

END OF SESSION CEREMONY 

We are delighted to be planning for our tradition-

al End of Session ceremony which will take 

place on Thursday 16th June.  

The whole school attends this event and we will 

be sending out invitations to all Leavers and their 

parents and we very much hope that they will be 

able to attend what is a formal final event to 

mark their time in school. All leavers, parents 

and other invited guests also attend the reception 

which follows the event and this is a lovely time 

for people to catch up with each other and to say 

their farewells.  

If you are the parent of a Leaver (from any year 

in S4-6), please pop the date in your Diary and 

we very much look forward to seeing you for 

that final time in school. 

 

 

 

 

We no longer use the Show My Homework App 

as a way of notifying parents about homework as 

this information is now available on Google 

Classroom.  

We are going to be preparing a ‘How To’ guide 

for parents to share information about how to 

access these notifications and this will be shared 

with you in the near future. 


